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1st March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS – NURSERY TO YEAR 6 
 
 
Parent Consultation meetings this term will revert to face-to-face appointments where you will 
be able to speak to your child’s class teacher and look through their work. 
 
These meetings will be held on the following dates: 
 

 
Wednesday 30th March:  3.40pm – 6.30pm 

or 
Thursday 31st March: 3.40pm – 5.30pm 

 
 
You should by now have received an email from e4eudcation, our online booking system, 
where you can sign up and book a convenient appointment slot for your child/children. If you 
have any issues please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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